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Special Notice 

 
 

 
To:  All Residents    
 
Date: December 15, 2022 
  
Re:  Gutter Cleaning 
 
Please be advised that on Friday,  December 16, 2022, Westchester Gutter 
Cleaning will be on-site to clean the gutters throughout the property.   
 
To ensure that no debris or water enters your unit, please close all windows on 
the upper levels where possible.  More importantly, please use caution when 
entering and exiting your unit. 
 
In the event of inclement weather or unforeseen circumstances, you will be 
notified of an alternate date. 
 
We thank you for your cooperation 

Joe Giampietro 
Facilities Manager 
 
 


